
OIL provides financial assistance towards procurement of 

small vehicles for initiating door-to-door collection and 

transportation of municipality waste in Tinsukia District 

  

  

Oil India Limited under its CSR has provided financial assistance of Rs. 

48,37,536.00 for purchasing 11 nos. of small vehicles for initiating a new door-

to-door waste collection and transportation of the municipality waste in 

Tinsukia with an aim for building a cleaner and greener city. The project on 

Solid Waste Management implemented by Tinsukia Municipality Board was 

ceremoniously inaugurated on 14 June 2019. 

  

The project was inaugurated in the presence of Shri. Oinam Sarankumar Singh, 

Deputy Commissioner, Tinsukia District; Shri Sanjay Kisan, MLA, Tinsukia; Smt. 

Deepti Das, Chairman of Tinsukia Municipality Board; Shri Gurnel Singh, ADC, 

Tinsukia; Shri Dilip Kumar Bhuyan, General Manager, Public Affairs, OIL and 

various Ward Commissioners & general public. 

  

Tinsukia Municipality Board have large vehicles used for collection and disposal 

of waste from community bins, households to the dumping sites. But these 

vehicles cannot enter the narrow lanes in the residential areas. The new small 

vehicles would help collect the waste directly from the doorsteps of the 

households as these vehicles can easily move in narrow roads. The door-to-

door garbage collection initiative would make waste management in Tinsukia 

much organized and regular. 
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